
 

  
 

 

 

IMPORTANT CVS MAGNESIUM CITRATE SALINE LAXATIVE ORAL SOLUTION  

LEMON FLAVOR RECALL NOTICE  

  
Dear Member, 
 
Your health is important to us. On June 22, 2022 the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) announced a drug 
recall notice. It is for ONE lot of Vi-Jon’s CVS Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative Oral Solution Lemon 

Flavor.1 The FDA issued the recall because the product may have a safety concern.  

Products that may be affected by this recall: 

Product 

Name 

CVS Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative Oral Solution 

Lemon Flavor. 

Lot/Exp. 0556808 / 12/2023 

 
Additional information is available at: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-
issues-voluntary-nationwide-recall-cvs-magnesium-citrate-saline-laxative-oral-
solution?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 
 
Please call your pharmacy to find out if your drug could be part of this recall.  The pharmacy may replace the drug.  
We are writing this letter to give you information. This should not replace your doctor’s advice. Only your doctor can 
decide what drugs are right for you. 

Please disregard this letter if you are not currently taking CVS Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative Oral Solution 

Lemon Flavor or if this safety warning does not apply to you. Our records may not be complete, or your doctor may 
have discontinued this medication.  

Sincerely, 

Doctors HealthCare Plans, Inc. 

ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 786-460-
3427 o 833-342-7463(TTY: 711). 
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1. https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/vi-jon-llc-issues-voluntary-nationwide-
recall-cvs-magnesium-citrate-saline-laxative-oral-solution?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 


